
 

 
 

Product change notification   PCN-FOI-003 

  

April 2015 

 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

SYLEX, s.r.o. would like to inform you following changes have been made in our products portfolio: 

 New SYLEX packaging of 1U Patch panels 

 

This change affects items listed below: 

 Patch panel body only 

 Patch panel with front place and 

back plates 

 Patch panel loaded with adapters 

(and pigtails) and cable glands 

 Patch panel loaded with MTP 

modules and adapter plates 

 

Reason of Change: 

 Improved protection against crush 

 Dimensions for ideal warehouse 

storing and loading on euro-pallet 

 

 

Effective Date of Change: 

This change will be implemented in running change mode. For details of the schedule of the 

change in certain part numbers, please contact sales department. 

 

Sincerely, 

SYLEX team 


